
Press Release 
 

Hon. Mr. Anusart Suwanmongkol as a Thai Delegate attended the Meeting of the IPU 
Standing Committee on Peace and International Security Bureau 

 

15 October 2019, 11.00-12.30 hrs., Hon. Mr. Anusart Suwanmongkol, Senator and Thai 
Parliamentary Delegate to the 141st Inter-Parliamentary Union Assembly and related meetings as 
Bureau member attended the meeting of the IPU Standing Committee on Peace and 
International Security Bureau at Art Caffe, G Floor, Building B, Sava Centre, Belgrade, the 
Republic of Serbia.  The meeting was chaired by Mr. J. Echaniz, Chairman of the committee 

 

In this regard, Hon. Mr. Anusart Suwanmongkol recognized the committee’s activities’ 
report and discussed the activities which would occur in the future both during and after the 
next IPU Assembly.  In so doing, Hon. Mr. Anusart informed the meeting that last September he 
attended the IPU-UN Regional Conference on "The role of parliamentarians in preventing and 
countering terrorism and addressing conditions conducive to terrorism in the Asia-Pacific region" 
held in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, which concluded with some useful resolutions for solving 
terrorist issues in the region. In addition, the meeting also discussed the possibility to organize 
field visits to the conflict areas or refugee camps in Jordan and Ukraine etc. 
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